
On Jan 2, 2023, at 11:11 PM, CAS1984 <CAS1984@protonmail.com> wrote: 
 
Good afternoon - 
 
My name is Johanna Lenski. I am a Berkshire County native and a 3 year resident of Stockbridge, 
MA, and am interested in the open slot for the Berkshire Hills Regional School District school 
committee. I do not have any specific experience working on a school committee, however as a 
mother of a 6 yr old boy who attends Muddy Brook Elementary School, I have a vested interested in 
our school district's affairs. 
 
I am a self employed gardener and small business owner, and in 2021 following the pandemic, I also 
founded a tenant association based in Stockbridge called Pinewoods Community Association. In this 
self starting position, I act as an advocate for tenants all over southern Berkshire County, primarily 
assisting them with finding information on tenant rights surrounding specific housing issues that they 
face, helping them to fill out forms related to housing, and I also help to connect them with needed 
resources in the community, by directing them to the appropriate agency.  
 
I would like to know more about the open position for a Stockbridge resident on the B.H.R.S.D 
school committee, and how or if I may be able to assist.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Johanna Lenski 
1.917.789.3477 
 


